
 
 
 

FERTILE-BELTRAMI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Independent School District #599 
INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

7:00 p.m., June 27, 2023 
Fertile-Beltrami School Commons 

 
The Board of Education of Independent School District #599 met for an Informational Meeting at 
7:00 p.m., Tuesday, June 27, 2023.  The following were present:  Matt Erickson, Nathan Stuhaug, 
Paul Stromstad, Kylie Strem, Nate Rasch, Ryan Opdahl, Mark Sorenson, A.D. Bruggeman, and 
Superintendent Clarke. 
 
Visitors: WEM Schoolboard members- Jim Ferden, Brad Sander, Jackie Huschle, Megan Rock, 
Davin Swanson, Sarah Storm, AD Brady Langemo, Superintendent Randy Bruer,  Chad, Kari, 
Katrina Hitchen, Ella Bolstad, Tucker Christenson. 
 

 
The following information was discussed:  WEM Board members shared a consideration to coop 
for wrestling, esports, track or other opportunities if enrollment/participation numbers warranted. 
WEM Board has met with RLCC as well.   WEM Board is meeting with Fosston to discuss same 
topics at a future date.  Further discussed by FB Board members was an option for Cross Country 
offering- partnership with Ada Borup/West or consider forming a Fertile-Beltrami team.  AD 
Bruggemen highlighted timelines, costs, participation numbers.  Additional information will be 
considered at the July regular board meeting. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:04 p.m.  UC 
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